
  
 

 

 

 

 

2023 Scholarship Fund News: 
 
The Town of Weymouth Scholarship Fund Committee is happy 
to announce that an Award Ceremony was held on Tuesday, May 
30, 2023.  The ceremony was held at the Tufts Library with 
sponsors, parents, family and recipients. A total of $125,600 in 
financial aid was awarded to 50 Weymouth residents.  These 
awards are made possible through the generosity of our Business 
Partners, Organizations, Sponsors of Memorial Scholarships and 
Weymouth citizens who made donations to the Fund.  Since 
1992 the Town of Weymouth has awarded over $1.2 million in 
financial aid to high school seniors, students currently attending 
college, and residents returning to school for retraining or to 
further their post-secondary or college education.  
 
Those chosen to receive a Town of Weymouth Scholarship were 
notified in May with instructions on how to claim their award. 
We also announced the awards on social media and on the 
Scholarship Fund Committee’s website: 
www.weymouth.ma.us/weymouth-scholarship-fund-committee 
 
We welcome the community’s continued support and encourage 
you to make an online tax-deductible donation by going to: 
www.weymouth.ma.us/municipal-finance/pages/online-
payments 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached through the 
Scholarship Fund page on the Town website.    
       

Thank you, 
  Ginny Snell, Chairperson   
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